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September 2022  

 

  

To improve the water supply in the area Water Corporation are 
proposing to construct 1.5km f new water pipeline in Dayton and 
Caversham within the City of Swan. 

 

Subject to obtaining all necessary approvals, the proposed work is 
scheduled to commence September 2023 and will take approximately 6 
months to complete. 

 

Construction of the new pipeline will be via open trench and trenchless 
technology, upon completion of the works all impacted areas will be 
reinstated. 

 

Please refer to the instructions below or in the attached letter if you 
would like to raise any objections to the proposed work. 

 

Any objections to the proposed works will be considered if lodged in 
writing and addressed to the Project Manager - Mr Andrew Hua, Water 
Corporation, PO Box 100, Leederville, WA, 6902, within 21 days from 
the date of issue of the accompanying letter. 

 

For further information on the project about the proposed work please 
see: 

https://www.watercorporation.com.au/Outages-and-works/Ongoing-
Works/Dayton-to-Caversham-water-upgrades.  


